
McGill University.-3-

On August 17, 1935, I gave him 3150 as a loan 
to aid in paying for a major operation on his wife. Dr. 
Irving Stein, of 310 S. Michigan Ave., Chicago, Who-was to 
have performed the operation, ssrys he had not seen Mrs. 
Sammon since October of 1934, when she was a post-natal 
patient.

Mr. Sammon lived at 833 Montrose Ave., until mid- 
August; after which time he gave 835 Montrose Avenue as his 
address. Upon investigation, I found there is no such number 
on Montrose Avenue.

I had earned the money for my tuition through 
caring for several patients. I had to leave Passavant Memorial 
Hospital, where I was in training, due to weak metatarsal and 
plantar arches. Dr. Sammon had promised me a position to pay 
335 a week as his secretary, and now it is difficult to find 
employment. He had made other promises of recommending me 
to influential persons.

I should be very happy to secure some information 
concerning Dr. Sammon. In the event that he is intending to 
pay my 3204, I should not wish to jeporadiae his future by 
advising the Public Health Service of his actions, but it appears 
to be my only remaining course of action.

I trust I am not inconveniencing you too greatly.
Vary sincerely yours,

Hazel A. Miller 
4733 Byron Street,
Chicago, Illinois. *
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